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Dear Chair Saris,

I want to express my deep appreciation for your
help in proposing stronger sentencing guidelines for
animal fighting violations of the Animal WelfareAct. I
believe this is a meaningful step that is consistent with
current law. Large animal fighting operations clearly
lead to egregious animal cruelty, but are also linked to
illegal gambling, firearms, and narcotics. Stronger
sentences will help to deter these criminal enterprises.

Thank you again for your continued dedication to
reducing the prevalence of animal fighting and other
violent crime in our nation.
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